
                On Campus Learning 

 

 
 The administration of Clay County Christian Academy is preparing for on-campus 
school operations to resume in the fall of 2020.  CCCA will follow specific health 
precautions which will be in accordance with our local, state, and federal 
requirements to the best of our ability.  Specific decisions will continue to be made 
as state regulations and guidelines are presented. 

 

  The standard drop-off and pick-up times will likely remain the same.  Parents will be 
asked not to walk their child(ren) into the school buildings, but to remain in their vehicles and 
use the drop-off and pick-up lines only.  (Exceptions might be made for new students and Pre-K 
and K students).   

 

CCCA’s participation in athletics will be determined by guidance by the American 
Association of Christian Schools (AACS). 

 

Temperature checks will occur daily6 for all staff and students. 

 

     Extra sanitizing and disinfecting will take place. 
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